[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Evergreen Graduate Students,

We recently sent you an invitation to complete a 20 minute Student Survey to inform the changes the School of Graduate and Professional Studies Committee will make to improve experiences of our graduate applicants and current students. I am writing today to encourage you to complete this survey if you haven’t already done so, and to thank those who have completed the survey for your time and responses. You can learn more about the work of the School of Graduate and Professional Studies Committee through the New Academic Directions website at Evergreen. Please click the link below to go to the survey which may be taken on your phone, tablet or computer. 

Survey link: https://arcg.is/0eiej5 
(This is a safe website, running on secure infrastructure under Evergreen’s control)

Please complete this survey by no later than Sunday, March 28th at 11:59pm (PT), and reach out to your Graduate Programs’ staff or faculty with any questions you may have!

Best wishes,
-Averi


Averi Azar, MES (she/her/hers)
Assistant Director, Master of Environmental Studies Program
The Evergreen State College	
averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu
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